

School Newsletter Summer 2018 No.3

11th May 2018

Coming up next week:

14.5.18—17.5.18 SATs week (Year 6 and Year 2)
18.5.18 Royal Wedding Celebrations

Next week is SATs Week

Next week our Year 6 and Year 2 pupils will be completing their SATs papers. At times during



SATs Week the children may be completing the papers in a different room to accommodate how assessments are carried out. As a school we ensure that this is done in a calm and positive way to ensure that all children feel comfortable.

All teachers try hard to make this a stress free time for the children and we ask that you support us with this. Please make sure that your child has a good night's sleep, eats breakfast and arrives promptly to school at 8.40am each day. If you have any questions about the week then please see your child's class teacher. Thank you for your support.

The Tractors are Coming!

The tractors are coming to Tesco Highwoods. This Saturday (12th May 2018) from 10am - 12.00pm you can take your children along to see a



tractor up close and maybe even sit in the driving seat.

This event is to promote the Young Farmers Annual show on Sunday 20th May at Roxborough Hall, near Chelmsford. Have fun!

Bikeability Instructors

Essex County Council are looking for
Bikability Instructors for the local area. The
role offers good rates of pay at £10 per hour, flexible hours
and a uniform is provided. For more information contact
01245 342898 or email saferessexroads@essexhighways.org

Birthday greetings go to:



Mason Sharratt, Sophie Enever, Danni Last and Ronnie McGivern



Happy Birthday to you all.

Did you know that your star sign is Taurus?

Attendance Award

This week the class with the best attendance was **Year 4 with 100%.** They win the attendance trophy this week. Regular attendance at school gives you the best possible start in life. Keep up the good work!



Saracens Rugby Player of the Year

Gracie Besant won the Rugby Coaches 'Player of the Year' award on Sunday 7th May 2018. Gracie plays for the 'Saracens.' She was selected out of 5 girls and 55 boys for this prestigious award. At the special awards ceremony the Red Devils



jumped from a plane to land on the Rugby Field carrying the RFU Rugby Flag as well as the Union Jack. What an honour. We are all very proud of you Gracie.

Outstanding Work

This week we celebrate Harry Brown in Year 5.
Harry worked really hard on his short division
calculation method this week. He finally
achieved success after much perseverance and
effort, correctly calculation an amazing eighteen
short division questions. Fantastic work Harry, we are all very
proud of you.

Kidz Camp

Kidz Camp are running a May Half Term activity week at Queen Boudica Primary School



from 29th May—1st June 2018. The camp is for children aged 4—12. Prices are from £25 a day, or there is a family saver rate of £80 per week. Activities include dodgeball, football, nerf wars, bouncy castles, bunker wars, parachute fun and much more. For more information call 01702 624075 or visit www.kidzcampessex.co.uk